
Last Friday 22nd of April, our nursery brought alive one of our ethos 

“Loving the planet” with stimulating activities to celebrate Earth 

day. From sensory trays and art/crafts with sustainable materials to 

small world play, introducing the concept of pollution in the 

ocean. We also organised a few trips during the week to continue 

emphasizing the importance of outdoor learning.  

Have a look at all the learning opportunities our children faced in 

this special event.  

 

  



Our baby room have explored different textures, temperatures 

and practiced their fine motor skills with sensory trays, also 

watering the plants in the garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our toddler room has celebrated the day with sustainable crafts 

from recycle materials. They previously collected different twigs 

from the local parks to represent a forest and keep improving their 

fine motor skills. The children naturally spoke about the changes in 

the environment, colours and the importance of the three R’s: 

reduce, reuse and recycle. 

 

                    

 

            



       

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

       

 



 

Our preschool room continued celebrating Earth day with 

different art and crafts, and enriching their vocabulary with tricky 

words and concept such as POLLUTION. They even had a special 

table decorated for the occasion. 

 

 

 

              

 



 

 

 

 


